
Bradford County 
_Fire Rescue Department_ 

945-C North Temple Avenue – Starke, Florida 32091 
 
 
04/05/2024 
 
Dear Chief James Banta, 
 
On behalf of Bradford County Fire Rescue, I would like to extend our sincerest 
gratitude for your generous offer of 12 Knox Key Secure Vehicle Units to our 
department. It is with great pleasure that we accept this contribution from Marion 
County Fire Rescue. 
 
We understand the importance of collaboration and support among fire 
departments, and we are truly thankful for your willingness to assist us in 
enhancing our capabilities. Rest assured, these Knox box units will be put to good 
use, and we are committed to maintaining them in excellent condition. 
 
Please let us know if there are any formalities or procedures, we need to complete 
to finalize this generous donation. Additionally, if there are any specific 
guidelines or instructions regarding the use or installation of these units, kindly 
provide us with the necessary information. 
 
Once again, thank you for your generosity and support. We look forward to further 
collaboration between our departments in the future. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Benjamin Carter 
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